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AN OVERDUE THANKS!
Each year the Georgia Department of Education deems
November as Family Engagement Month. Your commitment to
your child's success has never been more important than these
last few years. We appreciate your continued support as we
have navigated our way through the pandemic and a "new"
normal. The challenges you faced and overcame as a family
during these trying times are nothing short of miraculous!
Working together as partners, we can be sure all students
succeed! Thank you for your diligence and especially your hard
work! We are grateful you are part of our Russell Elementary
School family!

https://s.smore.com/u/6c45/ebfad889d9bb12d7c3186dafe2f127c8.jpeg


HERE'S WHAT'S IN THE WORKS FOR

DECEMBER!

Watch for details coming home in signed papers and posts on our face book page and class
dojo!



LET'S LUNCH AND LEARN
ABOUT MATH!
(KINDERGARTEN AND 1ST
GRADE)
WHEN
WEDNESDAY, DEC. 8TH, 12PM

WHERE
ROOM 201

LET'S LUNCH AND LEARN
ABOUT MATH (2ND AND
3RD GRADE)
WHEN
TUESDAY, DEC. 14TH, 12:15PM

WHERE
ROOM 201

WINTER BREAK
Winter break begins December 20,2021 through January 3, 2022.
Students return TUESDAY, January 4,2022


Reminder Friday December 17 is a half day for students. Dismissal begins at 12 noon.




